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Kayla Kettlehut

4826 River Road

Sodus, MI 49126

October 28, 2004
Drew Teed

President

NASA
11335 Burgoyne Road

Berrien Springs, MI 49123

Dear Mr. Teed:

I recently saw your name in the Elm Newspaper. Congratulations! Achieving increased funding for the third straight year is a great accomplishment, especially in the current economic environment.

As a recent college graduate, I am looking for a space institute where I can contribute my skills and drive. Perhaps NASA could benefit from the enthusiasm and interest that helped me become the number one Rocket Launcher for developing Sputnik2 last summer.

My interest in NASA is rooted in several factors. First, NASA demonstrates the same types of philosophies that I so admire. Second, I believe that exploring space is both challenging and financially rewarding. Third, I attended college in Florida and would like to return there to live.

My resume shows that I have experience, drive, and determination. Meeting me in person will convince you that I can apply those talents to NASA. I will call you in a few days so that we can arrange a meeting.

Sincerely,

Kayla Kettlehut
4826 River Road


Sodus, MI 49126





Phone: 269-925-1801


E-mail: Jinxychics@yahoo.com





NASA





NASA








